
 
 

PEEL STANDARD CONDOMINIUM CORPORATION NO. 774 
6720 Glen Erin Drive, Mississauga, ON L5N 3K8 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

NO LIVE CHRISTMAS TREES 
 

 
 
We would like to advise all residents that real/ live Christmas Trees 
are not permitted in the building as it poses a serious fire risk.  
  
You are permitted to hang Christmas lights on the balcony railing and 
wreaths on the suite door; however, you should be using clips to hang 
the lights and not permanently attach anything to the balcony railing.  
Further, please use door hangers and do not attach anything to the suite 
door permanently.  
 
Please note that decorations will need to be removed after the holiday 
season. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
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